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Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  

28th Sept Messy Play 

Fri 6th Oct Open Day          
4.00 - 5.00pm 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

The children are set-
tling well into Pre-
School and are enjoy-
ing all the activities 
on offer. Please en-
sure your child is suit-
ably dressed for the 
weather and that no 
open toed sandals 
are worn. Thank you. 

SAFEGUARDING 
 
Please do not email absence information. 
If your child has a medical appointment in the morning, or the 

afternoon, this includes vaccinations and dental appointments. 

Please could you bring them at 12.00pm if they attend Rainbows 

or Yorkies. Please do not bring them  back after an afternoon 

appointment. This is not only for safeguarding  purposes, but 

children can sometimes feel poorly after a while after a          

vaccination and can become distressed.    

 
PARKING 
Please do not park on the yellow zig zag  lines outside the school .  
The zig zags outside are enforceable during school time and you 
will receive a ticket.                                                                       
Can we all be mindful and respectful to others when parking. 

PHONICS CORNER  

When you read your 

child a story. Ask 

them if they can 

make any sound    

effects to go with it?  

Could be a lot of  fun! 

A Big Thank you to Shirley for            

organising the MacMillan cake sale.                

A whopping £250 was made and will be 

donated to MacMillan Cancer Support. 

If you would still like to   

donate, please follow link 

below. 

justgiving.com/cm23011522 

We would welcome your help to support our Diverse school        

community in feeling inclusive and learning about each other’s  

cultures.                                                                                                

If you have any cultural: fabrics/story books/recipe books/photos 

etc. that we could have it would be greatly appreciated. 

Cold Weather 

It is getting colder please could you make sure 

children are coming in warmer coats. Our chil-

dren spend a lot of time outdoors.  

Please bring in wellies (named) for splashing 

in muddy puddles. 

If you have any spare unisex joggers ages 2 

and 3, spare socks or unisex trainers size 7/8/9 

these would be much appreciated. 

  

 

There are still places left in Yorkies Holiday club for the half 

term holiday, including the inset day on the 30th of        

October when the school is closed. Booking is through our 

magic Bookings portal at 

 

https://yorkiesdaycare.magicbooking.co.uk/ 

SMARTIES TUBE 

If you are filling your Smarties 

tube, please could you return it 

before Friday 29th September. 

We will let you know how much 

we have collected and what we 

will be buying for the children, 

to enhance their learning. 

https://yorkiesdaycare.magicbooking.co.uk/

